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Students signing up for either the Portfolio Expectations Initial Committee 
Meeting or the Portfolio Defense are required to be enrolled for at least one class in 
the relevant semester, including summers.  Students simply working on Portfolio 
compilation, and employing only incidental and non-consequential University 
resources, are not required to be enrolled for this reason alone.  Note, however, that 
it is regarded as use of University resources to consult routinely with Portfolio 
Committee members, request members to review documents, or otherwise 
consume non-incidental faculty time.  Other University continuous enrollment 
requirements still apply. 
 
This policy becomes effective as of April 1, 2009. 
 
   
 
       
 


